
 

  

The United Nations Global Compact Office 

  
 
 Copenhagen, 5 September 2012 

Request for grace period 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
With this letter, we wish to request a grace period of our  
Communication on Progress (COP).  
 
We are currently in the process of publishing fundamental research on 
sustainable architecture. The research is based on a partnership between 
Henning Larsen Architects A/S and Danish Technological Institute and 
offers state-of-the-art knowledge about the possibilities of sustainability 
in architecture. Due to external factors, the publication has been delayed. 
We wish to include the research in our COP, thus we request an extended 
deadline. 
 
We recognize that a key requirement for participating in the UN Global  
Compact is the annual preparation and submission of a COP comprising a  
statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description 
of concrete initiatives adhering to the principles of the UN Global Com-
pact and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Communications Manager Farid Fellah 
Henning Larsen Architects A/S 
United Nations Global Compact Contact Point 
Tel (dir): +45 8231 3160 
E-mail: ffe@henninglarsen.com 


